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PROPOSED MISCELLANEOUS ITEM OF BUSINESS

Department:   Office of the President

Summary: We announce and recognize with great sadness that the Honorable Karen A. Yarbrough, Cook County Clerk,

died April 7, 2024 leaving a vacancy in the Office of the position of County Clerk. Clerk Yarbrough was a dedicated and

innovative public servant, and her presence will be missed in Cook County and throughout the State of Illinois. Attached

please find a copy of the notice of vacancy from the Office of the County Clerk.
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